


 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 Pastoral Team 
Father Brad Fahlman (306-352-0988)    Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang  

Saturday: 5:00 pm 
Sunday: 9:00 am & 11:00 am 
 

Tuesday evening: 7:00pm  
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 
9:00am 
(Please check our web site to confirm times) 
 
The first Friday of every month 
Adoration from 9:30 am to noon.  

INFORMATION 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday – Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
NOTE: Parish Office closed Jan. 2nd 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Numbers 6.22-27 
They shall put my name on the children of Israel,  

and I will bless them. 
 

Ps 67.1-2, 4-5, 6-7 
May God be gracious to us and bless you. 

 

Galatians 4.4-7 
God sent his Son, born of a woman. 

 

Luke 2.16-21 
They found Mary and Joseph, and the child lying in a manger. 

After eight days he was named Jesus. 

   

   
                                                            
  Tuesday                           No Mass 
   

  Wednesday    9:00 am       + Hilda Staudt                              
                                           by Ed Staudt    
                                                                        

  Thursday         9:00 am       + John Hallett 
                                    

  Friday             9:00 am        + Reginald Degelman    
  (Adoration from 9:30 until noon) 
             
                        
PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish Office 
or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume received, some 
Masses may be celebrated at other parishes.  

They found Mary and Joseph,  
and the child lying in a manger. 

After eight days  
he was named Jesus. 



We extend our deepest sympathy to and pray for   
the family and friends of  

Judy Zolc and Norbert Lepage 
who have passed away. 

We pray that Judy, Norbert and all the souls  
of the faithful departed rest in peace.  

OUR PARISH HAS AN  
ACTIVE PRAYER MINISTRY. IF 
YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW 
IS IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF 

YOU WISH TO JOIN THE  
PRAYER MINISTRY  
PLEASE CONTACT  

 

We’re looking for  
people to sign up to 

help with all liturgical 
ministries. Even if you 
had helped out in the 

past; please take this opportunity to sign up 
again. Please see our website for  

more information 
Thank You 

ALTAR SERVER TRAINING 
There will be a training session for 

all Altar Servers and those interested in  
becoming Altar Servers on 
Saturday January 14th 

10:00am to 2:00pm 
A pizza lunch will be served. 

Please pre-register on our web site so 
that we may plan accordingly. 



St. Augustine School Winter Mitten Drive 
The CWL is collecting mittens of all sizes for students of  

St. Augustine. Please leave your donations in the  
baskets located in the Gathering Space. 

Thank You! 

CHILDREN’s LITURGY: 
Children’s Liturgy leaders needed! Children’s liturgy is a very important 
part of our weekend Mass Liturgical celebration and we are in need of vol-
unteers to lead the children of our Parish in this liturgy! Your consideration 
to assist with this liturgy at any of the weekend Masses will be greatly  
appreciated!  

 

Please call the office for more information. 
 

It is celebrated at the Sunday, 9:00 am Mass 

PLEASE NOTE: The CWL will not be having their 
regular CWL meeting on Tuesday January 3 

Are you a knitter? Are you interested in gathering for fellowship and knitting items 
for those in need? We invite you to join us at Resurrection in Meeting Room 3 on 
Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. Our next meeting will be on January 4th at 1:00pm. 
Please call the office at 306-352-0080 or signup at the  
Welcome Desk if you are interested. 

Can’t join us, you can still help us out with donations of yarn. 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to    

inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your  
generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 



The Knights of Columbus General Membership Meeting in January has been changed to 
Thursday, January 5th.  Meeting times are as follows. 

 

6:30 Executive Planning Meeting 
 

    7:00 General Membership Meeting 

This holiday season take your empty  
bottles and cans to SARCAN Drop & Go for the 

Knights of Columbus Fundraiser for Charity. All you 
have to do is enter the code  

306-789-2993, it’s as easy as that!  
 

If you can’t make it to SARCAN, call that number and 
we’ll pick up your bottles and cans for you. 

 
Thank you so much for your support! 

The Resurrection Knights wish you all a 
Blessed Christmas & Happy New Year.  Here 
are  a few activities and projects we have 
done over the past few months.   

Thank you for your support. 
 

• October Mass Ministries  
• October Pancake Breakfast 
• 50/50 for Parish Harvest Supper 
• Charity Appeal Raffle - Majority of 

proceeds to Special Olympics & 
Teen Aid 

• Coats for Kids -  Donated 48 new coats to Community Schools 
• Parish Winter Clothing Drive - Proceeds to Visitation House, Marion Centre &  

      Indigenous Christian Fellowship. 
• Chapter Football Raffle - Proceeds of $7,200  being distributed to the parish and 9 charities 
• Grey Cup Raffle Fundraiser - Proceeds of $2,200 to go to charities 
• Hosted Knight's Mid Term State Convention 
• Assisted with a Benefit Concert for Ukraine Orphanages 
• Assisted with the Salvation Army Kettles 
• Hosted the Children's Christmas Movie Night 
• Prepared & served a Christmas Dinner to 150 students from Saint Michael's School 
• Assisted with delivery of the Parish Christmas Hampers 



Calling all youth singers, 
age 9 and older! 
 
We are starting a Youth Choir in 
January, with practices on Monday 
evenings. This choir will sing once 

a month. Parents, we are also looking for helpers to aid 
with communications, organization and other  
logistics.  Please email elaine.verhelst@sasktel.net if 
you are interested. 

2023 offering 
envelopes are 
now available 
for pick up in 

the gathering space.  For 
those of you who do not 
use the giving envelopes 
but still wish to donate;  
donation baskets are  
located at the back of the 
church. 

OUR GOAL $95,343 

There is a collection basket for the  
Archbishop’s Appeal at the back of the church. 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 

 
Baptism Registration  
is ongoing   
  

Preparation classes are required, 
so register as soon as possible. 
Registration can be submitted and 
classes taken prior to the birth of 
your child. 
  
The next Baptism class is Satur-
day, February 4th and the next 
Baptism date is Sunday  
February 12th.  

  
Register by email to:  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca.  
 
 
Confirmation & First Eucharist 
Confirmation & First Eucharist for 
children who are currently in 
grade 2 or higher.  Confirmation/
First Eucharist classes begin  
January 28, 2023    
 
First Reconciliation 
We are accepting registrations for 
children entering Grade 4 or high-
er in the September 2023 school 
year.  
 
If you wish to register you may do 
so by contacting the parish office 
at 306-352-0800 or via email at  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 

   

Anointing of Sick – available to any-
one who is seriously ill or preparing for 
surgery  
 

Reconciliation – Priests are available 
before or after any Mass - or by ap-
pointment  
 

Marriage – register as soon as possi-
ble to ensure marriage preparation can 
be completed  
 

For any of these sacraments               
Call Fr. Brad at 306-352-0988 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

        … faith, friends and family 



 

 
 SnowFlake Winter       
Warm-up Dine-In 
    Friday, Jan. 20 (Roast Beef)  
                Sunday, Jan. 22 (Turkey) 

Catered ......  by Charlotte’s of Moose Jaw 
Time:     Served from 5:00 to 6:00 p.m. 

 At:  Our Lady of Peace Church   425 Broad Street N 
 

For Tickets: 
       Call Anita at 306 543-0421 

Or: Call or Text Dennis at 306-530-2370                           
e-transfer available 

 

ENJOY    Supper .... 50/50 Raffle... 

  
Sponsored by:  Our Lady of Peace Finance Council to assist 
with Mortgage Payments. 

 
Roast Beef Supper....Roast Beef, potatoes, gravy, 

vegetables, salads, buns, horse radish, dessert & refreshments. 

Tables reserved for 6 or more 





Archdiocese of Regina

   Bulletin
Merry Christmas

&
Happy New

Year 

Page One

Christmas Greetings from Archbishop Don

Each year in preparing to celebrate the Lord’s birth, one of the greatest 
sources of inspiration comes from Advent and Christmas carols, so 

many of which have rich yet simple imagery to recount the extraordinary 
event of God, creator of all things, choosing to take flesh as one of us. 
Christmas carols are such a powerful way of wrapping our minds around 
the mystery of the Incarnation, often contrasting the creative and saving 
power of God with the humbleness of the nature, surroundings and 
circumstances of Jesus’ birth. The heart of the nativity is so beautifully 
expressed in carols such as In the Bleak MidWinter, which began not as 
a carol but as a poem by Christina Rosetti. 

The second verse begins by acknowledging the glory of God: 

Our God, heaven cannot hold Him
Nor earth sustain,
Heaven and earth shall flee away
When He comes to reign. 

But then it turns to the reality of the Incarnation: 

In the bleak mid-winter
A stable-place sufficed
The Lord God Almighty —
Jesus Christ.

In the third verse, that contrast between the all-powerful and the poverty 
of his birth is beautifully set forth: 

Enough for Him, whom cherubim
Worship night and day,
A breastful of milk
And a mangerful of hay;
Enough for Him, whom Angels
Fall down before,
The ox and ass and camel
Which adore.

The carol goes on to draw us in, just as the Incarnation does. We are part 
of the story, and are invited in, in an intimate way, to ask what we can 
bring the Christ child: 

What can I give Him,
Poor as I am? —
If I were a Shepherd
I would bring a lamb;
If I were a Wise Man
I would do my part, —
Yet what I can I give Him, —
Give my heart.

This is what we celebrate at Christmas. A Creator who chooses the 
most extraordinary way to reveal a boundless love to his creation. The 
poet Gerard Manley Hopkins uses a beautiful expression to speak of 
the Incarnation. He speaks of “God’s infinity dwindled to infancy,” who 
Mary welcomes “in womb and breast, birth, milk, and all the rest.” Infinity 
dwindled to infancy is what the Gospels speak of when they tell us of the 
Incarnate Word “wrapped in swaddling clothes and lying in a manger” 
(Luke 2:12).

And this is God’s way of engaging with a wounded and struggling world. 
On his recent visit to Kazakhstan, Pope Francis reminded his hearers of 
God’s “response to the spread of evil in the world: he gave us Jesus, who 
drew near to us in a way we could never have imagined.” 

In this Christmas season, we are invited to immerse ourselves in the joy 
and life that come from God’s drawing near, from God’s way of drawing 
near to us. We are invited to enter into the story, too. When God takes on 
human flesh, it is to our human home that God comes. The Incarnation 
tells us that God’s entry point into the world is not fundamentally through 
an exercise of power, though that is there - it is there in Creation, it is 
there at the Resurrection, it is there at Pentecost; but most fundamentally 
God’s entry point is revealed in the way he chose to come among us in the 
flesh, in the way he lived, in the way he died: in complete vulnerability, in 
poverty, entrusted to the Father, entrusted to us human beings. 

And of course the challenge that comes with all of this is expressed 
concisely by Jesus when he says to his disciples, and to us, “go and 
do likewise.” During his visit to Canada, Pope Francis commented, “One 
cannot proclaim God in a way contrary to God himself. And yet, how many 
times has this happened in history! While God presents himself simply 
and quietly, we always have the temptation to impose him, and to impose 
ourselves in his name. It is the worldly temptation to make him come down 
from the cross and show himself with power…. Brothers and sisters, in the 
name of Jesus, may this never happen again in the Church.”

This Christmas let us allow the tenderness and mercy of God to soften 
our hearts, to touch our souls, so that we might dare to walk a little more 
as Jesus walked, to come into the lives of others as he came into ours. 
In humility, in vulnerability, exercising authority by placing ourselves at 
the service of others, honouring the dignity of each and every person we 
meet, knowing how deeply loved by God that each one of us is. For God 
has made a home with us, and walks with us in the tangle and turbulence 
of our lives. Christ is born, Christ dwells with us. Come let us adore him! 

Merry Christmas!
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BULLETIN BOARD

Archdiocese of Regina
200 - 2151 Scarth Street

(306) 352-1651

Mailing Address: 
 PO Box 1546 Stn. Main, Regina, SK  S4P 3C4 

Please send Bulletin Announcements to:
communications@archregina.sk.ca

New Year’s Day Levée
The faithful of the Archdiocese 

are cordially invited to 
the Archbishop’s New Year’s Levée 

to be held at 
Holy Rosary Cathedral
3125-13th Ave., Regina

January 1, 2023
1:00 p.m

And to receive the Archbishop’s blessing
for the beginning of the New Year

Upcoming in 2022 - Save the Date

Synod Listening Session: “Enlarge the space of your 
tent” (Isaiah 54:2)
You are invited to join the Synod’s Continental Stage on 
Saturday, January 7 from 10 am to 12:30 pm as we gather 
to reflect on the “Document for the Continental Stage.” 
Come give your guidance and advice to the Archdiocese’s 
delegates who will be part of the North American Listening 
Sessions in January.
The document poses the following questions which we will 
explore together:
•	 which intuitions in the document resonate most 
strongly with the lived experiences and realities of the 
Church in North America? Which experiences are new, or 
illuminating to you?
•	 what substantial tensions or divergences emerge 
as particularly important in a North American perspective? 
Consequently, what are the questions or issues that should 
be addressed and considered in the next steps of the Synod 
process?
•	 what are the priorities, recurring themes and calls 
to action that can be shared with other local Churches 
around the world and discussed during the First Session of 

Pastoral Centre Christmas Hours
The Archdiocese of Regina Pastoral Centre will be closed 
to the public for Christmas, beginning Monday, December 
26. We will reopen on Monday, January 2nd. Staff from the 
Finance and Appeal Offices will be present occasionally 
between December 28th and 30th. Deliveries can be left in 
the mailbox at Blessed Sacrament parish, 2049 Scarth St.  
If you need to contact someone from the finance or appeal 
department, please find their contact info here archregina.
sk.ca/grouppage/staff-contacts/. Merry Christmas from 
Archbishop Don and all of the staff at the Pastoral Centre!

Archdiocese of Regina Social Media and Catholic News
Facebook: facebook.com/ArchdioceseofRegina/ 
Twitter: @archioceseofreg  
Instagram: archdioceseofregina
YouTube: youtube.com/archdioceseRegina
ArchRegina Weekly Report: Signup for weekly Catholic 
News at archregina.sk.ca/news/

Trinity Manor at Westerra:  Merry Christmas from all of us at Trinity 
Manor! Welcome Home! 
No matter how you’ve reached this point in your life, the bottom line is you 
deserve the best. Regina’s own Trinity Manor, proudly a part of Emmanuel 
Care community, has challenged the standard for retirement living and with 
our affordable prices starting at $2425, the finest in retirement living at an 
outstanding value! Our services promote opportunities for our residents’ 
personal growth while providing stimulating and entertaining activities. 
Allow us to provide a relaxing drive to your medical appointments, and 
enjoy our variety of fun outings on the Trinity Manor bus. Attend daily 
mass, receive the sacraments, or spend time in quiet reflection in our 
tranquil chapel. Sit by the window and enjoy country sunrises, 10 mins 
from downtown. Our residents reveal “Trinity Manor’s best-kept secret is 
the view.” For more information on amenities included in our All-Inclusive 
plan, or to book your personal tour now, contact Catherine at 306-550-
8077 or visit us at trinitymanorregina.ca.

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional 
lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, and homeland of the 

Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

http://archregina.sk.ca/grouppage/staff-contacts/
http://archregina.sk.ca/grouppage/staff-contacts/
http://trinitymanorregina.ca


 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 

To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 


